
Early Years Outdoor Area 
Our reception pupils can now access a range of outdoor physical 
development, sand and water exploration, den building, role play and 
reading opportunities every day! Reception parents are invited to join us 
on Thursday 28th March at 2.45pm to see their child enjoying these new 
facilities. I have included some photos below… 
 
Comic Relief 
Thanks to everyone who supported this day. This raised a whopping £209 
for this worthy cause. 
 
Mr Swain 
Mr Swain will be supporting another Wellspring school soon and so will be 
in school less frequently after Easter. We wish him luck in his new role and 
thank him for his continued work. 
 
Easter Raffle 
Our PTA Easter Raffle is now live! 
We have some lovely prizes this year, tickets are £1 each. The raffle will be 
drawn Monday 25th March ticket sales will close 9am Monday 25th 
March. 
To get your tickets just click the link below. You will receive your ticket 
numbers via email normally within 24/36hrs. 
https://horncastle-col-ptammunity-primary-
schoo.sumupstore.com/product/easter-raffle 
 
KS1 Playground Trim Trail 
A fantastic new trim trail has been installed on the KS1 playground for 
pupils to enjoy during their break times. 
 
Swimarathon 
Good luck to our Y6 swimmers who will be raising money towards leavers 
treats at Woodhall Spa on Wednesday 27th March. Please sponsor them if 
you can! 
 
Reading Raffle Tickets 
Pupils will now gain raffle tickets towards prizes each time they read at 
home. We hope you are finding the new reading records useful.  
 
Car Park 
The school car park is for staff only. If you have a disability blue badge you 
will need to show this to the school office in order to gain access. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 

Key dates for your diary 

Thu 28th March 2.45pm – Reception parents 

invited into view new outdoor area 

Thu 28th March 3:30pm - End of term 

Tue 16th March – Pupils return 

Tue 23rd April – Class photos 

Fri 24th May – Y2 trip to Lincoln Castle (details 

to follow) 

 

 

 
School Twitter Page 
Please follow us on Twitter! We will be 
adding daily updates to show what our 
children have been up to in school!  

@HorncastlePri 

 

 

https://horncastle-col-ptammunity-primary-schoo.sumupstore.com/product/easter-raffle
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